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WELCOME new members: Austin and Vince Ross (son and father) and Allen Smith, friend of Don Tommey!





APRIL OUTING  It was a fun and interesting event. The biggest surprise was Jerry’s presentation on “The History of Noise.” (Was anybody besides me wondering what that meant?) He demonstrated the various drums and horns he had collected over the years. The horns were mostly made from animal horn. Thank you to Don Tommey and Wayne Hensley for their demonstrations at the outing. Everyone learned something new. Thank you, Jerry and Nola, once again for your wonderful hospitality!





BLIND AUCTION The Club Knives for the years 1982 - 1993 will be auctioned off  at the May meeting. Secret bids will be placed into a container and the highest bid wins the item. Come with lots of money!





BLADE SHOW in Atlanta is May 31 - June 2. Volunteers will be needed to help at the two Club Tables.   





PROGRAM PRESENTATION for June’s meeting will be given by Tom Goble. His topic is  “Local Older and Deceased Custom Knife Makers.”











Next Meeting!


Tuesday, May 7


Jonesboro


Baptist Church











April 2013


Flint River Knife Club


� HYPERLINK "mailto:mullikim@earthlink.net" ��mullikim@comcast.net�


























